Steven SeEe

From: David W <wrenndavid@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 8:05 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. Donovan, Susan R; Deirdre Wrenn
Subject: Testimony SUPPPORTING H7969

Dear Chair Donovan and Members of the House Committee on Health and Human Services,

We appreciate this opportunity to submit testimony in support of House Bill 7969.

This legislation holds the promise to do much to protect the well being and quality of care for residents of long-term
care facilities in our state. Ensuring the right of patients and their loved ones to use electronic monitoring in a resident's

room or private living unit is critical to this end.

We ask that you work in support of this bill that will have a positive effect on the lives of Rhode Islanders in long-term
care facilities.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

David and Deirdre Wrenn
21 Loop Drive

North Kingstown, Rl 02852

cc: Representative Robert E. Craven
Representative Susan Donovan
Deirdre Wrenn



